
 

 

The Authority has issued a Warning concerning Falcon Financial Management – 

http://www.falconfinancialmanagement.com  

Through this Warning, the MFSA has alerted the public that Falcon Financial Management is NOT 

a company registered in Malta NOR is it an entity licenced or otherwise authorised by the MFSA to 

provide any type of financial services which are required to be licenced or otherwise authorised 

under Maltese law. 

Although Falcon Financial Management indicates that it operates from Aragon House Business 

Centre, Dragonara Road, St Julian’s, Malta, the MFSA understands that Falcon Financial 

Management is not a tenant at that address.    

 

https://www.mfsa.com.mt/pages/announcement.aspx?id=10838
http://www.falconfinancialmanagement.com/

